
TO THE HONOURABLE THE SPEAKER AND MEMBERS OF

THE HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES

This petition of Certain citizens of Australia draws to the attention of the House:

The current draft ruling of the Australia Taxation Office which proposes that a Goods and
Services Tax be applied to Moveable Homes will adversely affect over 100/000 Australians.

We therefore ask the House to reconsider the draft ruling and ensure that a Goods and
Service Tax not be applied to Moveable Homes.




